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Section A - Advanced Placement Program 

 

The Advanced Placement program has been developed for the purpose of providing 

opportunities for academically-talented students to pursue college-level courses and receive 

college credit.  The program is adaptable to individualized study or group work.  Courses will be 

offered when educationally sound and financially feasible.  The Board of Education encourages 

the continued growth and development of this program at the Glenbrook schools and considers it 

to be an excellent opportunity for college-bound students. 

 

Section B - Advanced Placement Examinations 

 

1. Students who register for Advanced Placement courses are expected to take the Advanced 

Placement examinations for those respective courses.  In addition, the Board encourages 

all qualified students not enrolled in Advanced Placement courses to take the appropriate 

Advanced Placement examination.  Any student enrolled in an Advanced Placement 

course who does not wish to take an AP examination for that course for any reason is 

required to consult with the building principal or designee.  In hardship cases, the 

examination fee may be waived under Board Policy 8230. 

   

2. The superintendent and his staff shall follow all examination procedures of the Advanced 

Placement Program of the College Entrance Examination Board and shall formulate local 

procedures to facilitate the administration of the program and the examination. 

 

3. Nothing in this policy shall be construed to be in conflict with Board Policy 4040:  

“Student Fees, Supplies, Fines, & Assessments.” 
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